
Year 3 Home Learning                                15.9.23                                                                          

Homework will be given out every Friday.  You can access it on the school blog or request a paper copy.  
Spellings and Superhero multiplication tests will be the following Friday. 
Each half term, a new project will be set to be worked on over the weeks and handed in at the end of that 
half term. 

Reading 

    Please read a minimum of four times each week. You can ask an adult to sign your reading record and 
bring books and records in daily. Reading records will be looked at  every Friday. 
 

Spellings 

 

PE Days   
 
PE Days   This term, our PE days in Year 3 will 

now be  Mondays and Thursdays.  Please 

note that this is a change from last week! 

 
 
 

Times tables 

    Year 3 is a crucial year for times tables learning.  Children are expected to be 
secure with their 2,5 and 10x tables and will learn multiplication facts for the 3, 4 and 8 
times tables in class throughout the year. 
 
This week, we would like you to make sure you are confident with your 2, 5 and 10 x table.   
The expectation is that you know the answers immediately; don’t forget, knowing a times 
table means also knowing the inverse (division ÷) fact. You can practice at home using  he 
blank ‘Beat the clock’ sheet on the back of this flyer. 
Ancient Egyptian Project 
We would like your child to do their own research to complete a project on the Ancient Egyptians. 
 These are just some ideas that you could include in your project. Don’t feel that you have to do all (or any!) 
of these activities, and feel free to come up with your own ideas and research any areas of life in Ancient 
Egypt. Homework projects can be presented however you like – Word document, on paper, PowerPoints or 



something creative. Please hand completed projects in on Monday 16th October, when you will have the 
opportunity to share your work. 

 
 



 
 


